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Tate, Michele

From: Donna [jbengen@comcast.net] ? ^ ^m. 5 -; m H u /

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 4:35 AM ti srNrr^ ?r^ !T n ,v , ; , ^rr r v

To: EP, RegComments ' ' " ;Ly^^ : : ; , : ^ : ; : : ^

Subject: support chapter 95

Good Morning,
This is to inform you that we, John, and Donna Bengen support chapter 95 proposed
revisions and any new regulations that would place the burden of TDS water
purification on the industry that does the polluting. Do not burden the taxpayers on
this. We have a well and fish also. If our waters are ruined we all suffer.
John Bengen
Donna Bengen
11235W. Rt. 973
Jersey Shore, Pa. 17740

12/30/2009


